
Dear Fellow Hockey Parents,

I am selling this hockey tee shirt
for my friend, Ken Lenz.  Our sons are
teammates in the Tonawanda Lightning
Hockey Association.

He is battling Stage IV Lung Cancer.
Ken is a devoted husband and father of five boys.

As a fellow hockey parent,
I felt compelled to help him in any way I could.
100% of the sales from these tees
will be donated to Ken and his family
at a benefit in his honor on March 11th, 2012.

This tee shirt would make a great
end-of-the-season gift for your players.
Team and individual orders will gladly be accepted.

I would prefer that all orders be placed by
February 22nd to insure timely delivery.
For any additional information regarding tickets
for the benefit, please contact me.

Forward this along to anyone
who may be willing to help out a great
friend in our hockey community.

Thanks
Keith Marzec
Owner - Nickel City Shirt Co. and Hockey Dad
716-207-3803

player

HOCKEY
it’s what I do.

it’s who I am.it’s what I do.

it’s who I am.

Tees will be as shown.
White Gildan 100% Ultra Cotton tees

DELIVERY:
Tees can be picked up at:

Nickel City Shirt Co.
1106 Kenmore Ave  (at Colvin Blvd.)

Buffalo, NY 14216
-or-

We can deliver them to you
at home or at the rink!

TO PLACE AN ORDER:
-email: nctees@gmail.com
-
-fax:     716-833-8606
-mail:   Nickel City Shirt Co.

P.O. Box 38
Buffalo, NY 14223

call:    716-207-3803

COST:

Cash or check preferred
Payable to:

$10 apiece

Nickel City Shirt Co.

NAME: _____________________________PHONE NO.: _______________

EMAIL: _____________________________TEAM: ____________________

SHIRT SIZES:

YS(6-8) _____ YM(10-12) _____ YL(14/16) _____

S _____   M _____   L _____   XL _____   2XL _____

Need help with sizing?   Please call me at 716-207-3803.

TOTAL TEES: ______

@ $10.00

TOTAL DUE: $______


